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Senator Ludwig asked: 

 

Are there any plans for further staff reductions/voluntary redundancies? If so, please advise 

details including if there is a reduction target, how this will be achieved, and if any 

services/programs will be cut.  

a) If there are plans for staff reductions, please give the reason why these are happening. 

b) Are there any plans for involuntary redundancies? If yes, provide details. 

 

Answer:  

 

The Department’s workforce will continue to change.  This change will be achieved through 

a combination of:  

 natural attrition;  

 reduction in non-ongoing contracts;  

 external recruitment only in exceptional circumstances; and  

 voluntary redundancies.  

 

No services or programs will be cut as a result of staff reductions.  

 

DSS is not planning any involuntary redundancies.  

 

 

 

 

 

 


